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Galena Park ISD Host Ministers Luncheon
 
Houston, Texas: On October 27, Galena Park ISD Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Angi Williams, 
welcomed local pastors and church leaders to the annual GPISD Ministers Luncheon. This 
luncheon, held to recognize respected members of the community, provides an opportunity for 
collaboration with each other and GPISD staff.

During the luncheon, Dr. Williams discussed the importance of partnerships with local 
organizations, such as area churches, and applauded the ministers for the positive impact they have 
within the community. The ministers were also given the opportunity to have discussions and ask 
questions about the community, schools and the bond.

Thank you to all the ministers who attended our Minister’s Luncheon!
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